
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 School Year 

 

Aramark Allergy Info 
 

Aramark kitchens are peanut-free and tree-nut free.  The products cooked with and served from  

our kitchens do not contain peanuts nor tree-nuts within their ingredient lists.  Product ingredient 

disclaimers may state the possibility of being produced in facilities that contain allergens. 
 

Our menus are posted online and contain interactive filters to search on menu options available for 

students with various food allergies. 

 

Gluten-free options are available to students with a physician’s note on file with the Food Services 

office.   

 

An Elementary Gluten-Free Menu is available online: 

https://naperville203.schooldish.com/SchoolMenus/Elementary-School 

 

Junior High School and High School students have a variety of daily options that are available  

gluten-free. 

Available daily:  Meat or Vegetarian Nachos with gluten-free chips  

24-hour notice:  Burgers, Chicken Sandwiches, Deli Sandwiches, Pizza 

 

Once a physician’s note on allergies is received by the Food Services office, we will work with  

the student/parent on available options and ordering process.  

 

If you are in need of other options or information for allergies, please call the Food Service  

office at 630.420.6599 or email foodservice@naperville203.org 

 

 

 

 

ARAMARK RELIES ON OUR VENDORS' ALLERGY WARNINGS AND INGREDIENT LISTINGS. BECAUSE WE 

OPERATE A COMMERCIAL KITCHEN WHERE INGREDIENT SUBSTITUTIONS, RECIPE REVISIONS AND 

CROSS-CONTACT WITH ALLERGENS IS POSSIBLE, ARAMARK CANNOT GUARANTEE THAT ANY FOOD ITEM 

WILL BE COMPLETELY FREE OF ALLERGENS. 
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